
 
 
 
 
 

 
All Branch Mail Out #44 - 2017 
 
Date:   October 16, 2017   
 
 
To:    NS/NU Command Branches 

    NS/NU Zone Commanders 
    NS/NU Executive Council 
    NS/NU Past Presidents 
    NS/NU Command Staff 

 
From:   Valerie Mitchell-Veinotte 

Executive Director 
NS/NU Command, RCL 

 
Subject:  Poppy Presentation 

 
Message:    Comrades: Please be advised that the presentation of 

poppy to the Lieutenant Governor of Nova Scotia, the 
Honourable Arthur J. LeBlanc, ONS, QC, will take 
place at Government House Friday October 27 2017 
4:30 pm. 

 

Further please be advised that as Dominion 
Command only today advised that the presentation 
to the Governor General would take place October 23 
and Lieutenant Governor LeBlanc is unavailable from 
October 22 through to late day October 27, that the 
date for presentation was beyond the control of 
NS/NU Command.   
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